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Hot lunch menu: pizza casserole, bread, peaches, and a bar 

 

Hot lunch servers:      
May 2: Lora M, Jessica W, Ashley VM, Dayna K 
May 9:  Stephanie VE, Keisha B, Jill DB, Amanda M 
May 16:  Alissa VM, Candi V, Audrey M, Kolette V 
 

BUSING 
The Rock Valley route has NO PM busing this week Tuesday, April 30.  
The South/ Town route has NO PM busing today, Monday 4/29, NO AM or PM busing on Tuesday 
4/29, Wednesday 5/1, Thursday 5/2, Friday 5/3, and Monday 5/5. 
 

ESA  
The application window for ESA funds for the 2024 – 2025 school year is open through June 30, 2024.  
If you desire to apply, all kindergarten students are eligible, regardless of income.  This school year, households that 
are under 400% of poverty level – based on your Iowa tax return 1040: Line 4 (Iowa Taxable Income) are also 
eligible. More information and the application can be found at: https://educate.iowa.gov/pk-12/educational-
choice/education-savings-accounts Those who received ESA funds in the 2023-2024 school year will automatically 
qualify, but you are still required to complete the ESA application for the ’24-’25 school year. Applications received 
after the June 30 deadline will not be considered – please apply in a timely manner if you desire to do so. 
 

Soccer  
Tuesday, April 30, our soccer teams will play at Hull Christian.  Girls’ match at 4; boys’ match to follow around 5. 
Thursday, May 2, our teams will play one co-ed game at Ireton Christian beginning at 4 o’clock. 
Monday, May 6, our teams will play at home vs. Sioux Center Christian. Girls play at 4; boys around 5. 

 
Ladies Guild 
The Ladies Guild will meet at 7:30 pm in the 7th grade classroom on Monday, May 6 (note change of date due to 
Trinity's graduation). Danielle Warner has closing prayer. If anyone has something to add to the agenda, please 
email Jessica Westra at jess.westra@gmail.com no later than May 2. 
 

From the Mother-Daughter, and Sisters in Christ Banquet Committee 
The Mother, Daughter, and Sisters in Christ Banquet will be held on Tuesday, April 30, with punch bowl at 6:30 and 
supper at 7:00 at the Hull Protestant Reformed Church. A freewill offering will be taken. 
 

Scrip  
Raise Days are May 2 & 3, a great opportunity to earn additional rebates on reloadable gift cards!  Gift cards in small 

denominations are available just in time for graduation – orders are placed on Tuesday, and will be sent home on 

Fridays.  

  

Junior High Baseball COACH NEEDED 

The Junior High baseball team is looking for a coach.  If you love encouraging kids in their love for the game, we'd 
love to have you!   For more information or any questions, please call/text Mary Vis at 712-470-3693. 
 

5th – 8th / Trinity Combined Band 

The 5th – 8th band students will have a combined band concert with the Trinity band students. This will be held at 
Trinity on Wednesday May 1 @ 10:30, we hope to see you there! 
 

PEACHES, PEACHES, PEACHES! 
Watch your emails this week for more information regarding our Peaches fundraiser!  
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DATES TO REMEMBER 
April 
30: Mother, Daughter, Sisters in Christ Banquet 

May 
1: JH/Trinity combined band concert 10:30 

1: Western track meet (8th) 

6: Ladies Guild 

8: 2:30 dismissal 

8: School board 

15: Trailblazer track  

22: End of year picnic 

22: 2:30 dismissal 

23: Noon dismissal grades K-7/ graduation at 7 PM @ Hull PR church 

 

Schedule for 8th Graders on Graduation Day 
8:30 AM: Graduation practice – hoping to be finished by 10:30 

Free time 

Class picture at Hull PRC at 12:30 

Graduation at 7 PM at Hull PRC 

Reminder:  8th graders must leave their robes in the box in the back of church the night of the graduation ceremony.  

No one will be allowed to take their robes from church after graduation.  Please plan your pictures accordingly. 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday today, April 29, to Emma Van Beek, Ethan Westra & Mr. Ike 
Uittenbogaard and to Adalyn Brummel & Mr. Brummel on May 2! 

 


